

WELCOME

DSFG 2015-06-19
FOR THE SECTOR
BY THE SECTOR



VC ROLL CALL

2015-06-19

COMMUNITY LIVING WALLACEBURG

CL OWEN SOUND

Brantwood Community Services

Community Living North Halton

Community Living Parry Sound

Community Living Parry Sound

Community Living North Bay

Community Living – North Frontenac

OCAPDD/Open Hands

MVACL

Community Living-Central Huron

WELCOME

DSFG-FOR THE SECTOR BY THE SECTOR

- Context to DSFG- who we are and our goal- share information, promote best practices, provide analysis and information to OASIS as well as CLO to help them with their advocacy
- meet 3 times a year- September/October March/April, June
- OBRC- context, linkage and support
- Thank you- CH for providing space and VC- at no cost
- Costs to participants- Voluntary contribution by agency of \$100/year
- Planning and Resource Group- Brian Culter, Brian Sim-Little, Wendy Larman, Flavian Pinto, April Papineau, Rose Renaud, Casey Pruden, David Renfrew, Darlene Ryan (Chair OBRC)
- Logistical support- Liliana/Clara (CLT), Charles (CH)



DSFG HOUSEKEEPING

- Presenters keep VC in mind
- Condition of use of the room- When meeting is over we will need volunteers to store tables and chairs and to clear out the garbage



AGENDA ITEMS TODAY

- Resource topics-, Updated template IF, Planning for Q4 data from 2014-15
- Project updates –, supported banking, MDP, Data transfer, VOR
- Focus on administration-POLICY Manual Reporting to Board
- Focus on Finance-NFP issues



DSFG FUTURE MEETINGS

- SEPTEMBER 10/11-
SHADOW LAKE- NO VC



OBRC UPDATE

Objectives:

On behalf of OASIS, this committee will:

- Focus attention on business issues that will assist member agencies make informed decisions
- Provide a consistent voice to Ministry to effect efficient and consistent change through better business policies and practices
- To elevate the recognition of business practices within the sector

-



WORK PLAN -UPDATE

Work Plan and update on work plan

- VOR-ongoing- next steps
- Will assist by acting as advisory to MDP projects
- Will assist CH by acting as advisory to data elements/transfer project



NEED FEEDBACK

- TOPICS FOR FUTURE MEETINGS
- MEETING DATES-WAS APRIL/JUNE TIMELINE WORK?
- BUDGET FLEXIBILITY-THOUGHTS?
- ANY OTHER

